Steven Seee

From: Kristen Chambers <krischambers1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 11:.07 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Vote YES on H-5515 Let Rl Vote for Same Day Registration

Dear Chairman Shanley and Members of the House State Government and Elections Committee ,

My name is Kristen Chambers and | am a resident of Richmond. | am writing in strong support of H-5515,
sponsored by Rep. Alzate.

The H-5515 resolution will benefit Rhode Islanders by leading to legislation which would remove the 30-day
waiting period after registering to vote. This would result in easier voter access and greater voter turnout, and
would bring Rl into the 21% century by eliminating an outdated system.

| urge the House State Government and Elections Committee to pass H-5515 so it can be sent to the full Rl
House of Representatives for a vote. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Kristen P. Chambers

Richmond



